OFFICE OF THE ASSESSOR
NORTH STONINGTON, CT 06359-0263
40 Main Street  P.O. Box 263 Telephone: (860) 335-2877 Ext. 24

Draft Minutes 9-4-2013

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 4, 2013 at 5 pm. Members present were
Charlie Burger 11, Candy Palmer, Paula Woodward, Chairperson and Cecile McGrath, secretary to
the Board.

Minutes of March 20, 2013 were approved unanimous.

The following applications were heard:

Banker, Robert — presented a bill of sale that indicated the assessment was higher than price paid
for the camper. Reviewed by the Board and application was denied unanimous.

Chattem, Linda — 2002 Ford Excursion — high mileage. The automobile was looked at and it was
unanimous to lower the assessment.

Chattem, George — 2000 Ford 350 — high mileage. The truck was looked at and it was unanimous
to lower the assessment on the condition of the truck and mileage.

Maietta, Robert J — 2009 Toyota Yaris — high mileage. The automobile was looked at and it was
unanimous to lower the assessment.

Burger, Charlie R — 1999 SAA 93S - high mileage. The automobile was looked at and Paula
Woodward and Candy Palmer voted to lower the assessment. Charlie Burger abstained.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:02 pm.

Cecile McGrath
Secretary to the Board




